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April 23, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
Proposal #33: 1009-32-33   

Oneida Wetland Mitigation Bank 
Northeast Region    
Non-Hwy     
Brown County 

 

 
Letting of May 12, 2015 
 
This is Addendum No. 3, which provides for the following: 
 
Special Provisions 
 
 

Added Special Provisions 
Article 

No. 
Description 

19 Notice to Contractor – Tribal Coordination 
 
Special Provisions 
 
19.  Notice to Contractor – Tribal Coordination 
 

While site construction is occurring, the Oneida Tribe of Indians of Wisconsin may have interest in 
being present to monitor construction activities. Corina Williams, the Tribal Historic Preservation 
Officer, shall be notified at least 7 days prior to the start of construction on this site. The Oneida Tribe 
of Indians of Wisconsin Tribal Historic Preservation Office can be contacted by phone at (920) 496-
5386 and by email at cwilliam@oneidanation.org. 

 
 
The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractor. 

Sincerely, 
 

Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 

 
END OF ADDENDUM 

 


